
 

Our new Reading Cafe is a chance for you to spend some 

quality time with your child sharing a story and craft  

activity. Open to the whole family: younger children, 

grandparents, aunts and uncles all welcome!  

Come along: enjoy a cup of tea and share a book and  

biscuit with your child.  

We look forward to seeing you there.  

Mrs Agbanusi and Mrs Birtwisle 

STARTS WEDNESDAY 21ST MARCH - THEN 

THE LAST WEDNESDAY OF EVERY MONTH  

IN THE SCHOOL HALL  9 - 10AM  


